
Homer, AK 99603 

 

 

Members 

Senate Resources Committee 

Alaska State Legislature 

Juneau AK 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

I fully support HB 130, which will make critical amendments to many of our state game refuges and 

critical habitat areas.  The typographical errors and accidental omissions need to be corrected.  This bill 

will do that.  

 

Also, the special area near Gustavus, wetlands purchased by The Nature Conservancy to be added to the 

Dude Creek Critical Habitat Area should be completed to honor the intent of the citizens that made this 

happen. 

 

This bill should be passed as soon as possible to fix these important oversights. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nina Faust 


